
 

 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND DELIBERATIONS BY THE 

SAMMAMISH CITY COUNCIL  

 
 Notice is given that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold a public hearing on 
February 16, 2010 at City Hall, 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA as part of the Regular 
City Council Meeting, which begins at 6:30 pm. 
 
Interested residents are encouraged to provide their input on a proposed amendment to the 
Sammamish Municipal Code that would provide for the siting of public facilities and parks, 
increase the allowance for impervious surfaces on public sites, allow for placement of field 
lighting and allow for farmer’s markets as an accessory use on public sites. 
 

Copies of this ordinance will be available upon request. Anyone wishing to submit their 
comments in writing may do so by sending them to the attention of the City Clerk no later than 
February 16, 2010.  Send all correspondence to City of Sammamish, 801 228th Avenue SE, 
Sammamish, WA 98075 or email your comments to manderson@ci.sammamish.wa.us.  
Additional information relating to this public hearing may be obtained from the Office of the 
City Clerk, (425) 295-0511. 
  

 
 
 
 

MELONIE ANDERSON 
CITY CLERK 

  
  
  
  

 


